
  
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
Division of Water Resources 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 
11th Floor, Tennessee Tower 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 
 

September 18, 2023        Certified Mail 
                       7020 3160 0001 2284 6833 
Mr. John Bingham #742 
Bingham Well Drilling 
735 ST RT 3305 
Eddyville, KY 42038 
 
RE:  Inquiry RE: Water Well Rework at 163 Bartree Rd., Stewart County, TN 
  Driller Tag: D0091980 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bingham,  
 
On September 1, 2023, the Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation, Division of Water 
Resources (Division) sent you an email inquiring whether you performed a rework/deepening of the water 
well located at the above referenced address.  On that same day, there was further correspondence with 
your office personnel indicating that the email would be forwarded to you.  Although the Division did 
receive a reply from your office on September 1, 2023, we have yet to receive a response to our inquiry as 
of September 18, 2023. 
 
1) Did you perform a rework of the water well located at 163 Bartree Rd. in Stewart County? 
2) If you did perform this work, when was the work performed? 
3) If you did perform this work, you are required to submit the Driller Report for this well. 
 
CORRECTIVE ACTION: 
 
You are required to answer the above questions and submit the Driller Report (if applicable) within seven 
(7) calendar days of receiving this letter.  Failure to reply to this letter may result in an enforcement 
action.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact me at  Richard.Rogers@tn.gov. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Richard W. Rogers V., P.G. 
Water Well Program Coordinator 
TDEC, Division of Water Resources 
 
cc:  Nashville EFO – Emily Smith 
  BinghamDrilling@gmail.com 
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